
Lullaby Lane is the Community Impact Project chosen by the Leadership North Iowa class of 
2016. There is currently a memorial headstone in Lullaby Land, located in Elmwood Cemetery, 
where children lost to miscarriage under 20 weeks are laid to rest. Our goal is to build a 
prayer pathway using pavers in Lullaby Land which will lead up to the current memorial 
headstone. Parents who lose a child to miscarriage will have the option of having their child’s 
name and date of loss engraved on a paver to help with the grieving process.
 
Please read about sponsorship opportunities and recognition tiers that are listed on the back 
of this flyer, as well as the layout for the project. The Leadership North Iowa Class of 2016 
appreciates any contributions you are able to make.



Sponsorship and Recognition Tiers

Diamond
$3,000 or greater
Business or individual will receive their 
own engraved paver on Lullaby Lane

Gold
$1,500 to $2,999
Business or individual will share an 
engraved paver with other sponsors on 
Lullaby Lane

Silver
$500 to $1,499
Business or individual name and logo will 
be featured in the brochure given to 
parents

Bronze
$200 to $499
Business or individual name will be 
featured in the brochure given to parents 

Friend
$199 or less
Business or individual will receive a 
CertiÞcate of Recognition

9 North Federal Avenue
Mason City, Iowa 50401

Ph: 641-423-5724
Fx: 641-423-5725

www.masoncityia.com
chamber@masoncityia.com

Leadership North Iowa is a 
program of the Mason City 

Chamber of Commerce.Name:_________________________________________

Organization:____________________________________

Phone Number:__________________________________

Email:__________________________________________

Amount of Contribution:_________________
Please make checks payable to Mercy Foundation 
and include “LNI Lullaby Lane” in the memo.
Your tax-deductible donation can be mailed to:
Mercy Foundation
1000 4th St SW
Mason City, IA 50401

Elmwood Cemetery

Thank you for considering a 
donation to sponsor the 

creation of Lullaby Lane.

For questions regarding your donation, please contact Mercy Foundation at 641-428-7740.


